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Approval of Photo-luminescent Exit Signs
for High and Low Level Applications
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From: Terry Clark [mailto:tclark@oshpd.state.ca.us] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2006 1:14 PM

To: moconnell@activesafety.com

Subject: Re: oshpd - approval of photoluminescent exit signs in healthcare facilities

Mr O'Connell,

Calif, Building Code (Means of egress identification) 1003.2.8 thru 1003.2.8.5 and Calif. Elec. Code sec.517.32(B) Hospitals, 517.42(B) Nursing Homes allow photoluminescent exit signs (at high and low level locations) meeting those requirements and complying with the listing.  I hope this information helps.  

Terry Clark  

Fire Marshal

OSHPD 

(619) 248 6152

